WALDORF SCHOOL
ORANGE COUNTY

Subject: A Fond Farewell to Our Beloved Kindergarten Teacher, Ms. Terri Webster
Dear School Community,

With tremendous gratitude for her years of service, we announce the departure of our esteemed
kindergarten teacher, Ms. Terri Webster, at the end of this academic year. After decades of
dedicated service to our school, Ms. Terri will be embarking on a new chapter in her journey.

Throughout her tenure, Ms. Terri has touched the lives of countless students, instilling in them a
love for learning and nurturing their growth in mind, body, and spirit. Her warmth, patience, and
unwavering dedication to our youngest learners have left an indelible mark on our school
community.

As we bid farewell to Ms. Terri, we express our deepest gratitude for her tireless commitment
and the countless contributions she has made to the lives of our students and community. Her
legacy will continue to resonate within the halls of our school for years to come. As a
community, we can support and honor Ms. Terri's bond with her students by entrusting her with
the delicate task of sharing her departure with her students directly, respecting her commitment
to their well-being.

We warmly wish Ms. Terri all the best in her future endeavors. May her path be filled with joy,
fulfillment, and continued success.

With heartfelt appreciation,

Thomas Corcoran and Sara Rodelo
for the WSOC College of Teachers



